
Nativity Raffle – P4-7  

Each year the PPA run a raffle to win Christmas food/drink 

hampers, selling tickets at the nativity shows.  We have had 

requests to allow older children/families to purchase tickets 

to enter the raffle. 

If you would like to do so, please return this form, along with 

appropriate funds, in an envelope marked NATIVITY RAFFLE 

and your child’s name and class, by Friday 30th November.  

Your raffle tickets will be returned in the same envelope with 

your child. 

 

Name of child: __________________________________   Class: 

P_________ 

 

Number of raffle ticket strips (£1) per strip: _________ 

 

I enclose £________.      Your name: 

______________________________________________ 


